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SUBJECT:

REFERENCE:

Submittal of presentation materials for NuScale's May 27, 2014 meeting (NRC
Project No. 0769)

Letter from Michael E. Mayfield (USNRC) to Chris Colbert (NuScale Power, LLC),
Schedule for Design Specific Review Standard for NuScale Power, LLC; May 8,
2014 (ML14126A286)

In response to a verbal and written request (ML14126A286) by the NRC, NuScale Power, LLC
(NuScale) hereby confirms a meeting with the NRC to be conducted on May 27, 2014 to discuss
changes to the NuScale design and their impact on design parameters, regulatory conformance,
operations, and safety. The purpose of this meeting is for NuScale to present information on recent
design changes and to explain NuScale's basis that these changes have no impact on the NRC
schedule for development of the NuScale design specific review standard (DSRS). The meeting will be
open to the public as represented by the enclosed nonproprietary presentation entitled "Design
Changes."

NuScale requests a closed meeting immediately following the open meeting to answer any NRC
questions or subjects that are proprietary to NuScale should they arise. Please find attached the slides
for the public meeting. No slides will be presented at the closed meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (541) 360-0702 or at
mbrasel@nuscalepower.com.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Brasel
Director, Licensing

Enclosure: "Design Changes," Revision 0, PM-0514-6808-NP

Distribution: Michael Mayfield, NRC, TWFN-6 E04
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